
 

 

December 14, 2016 

 
 

Greetings NHSN Long-term Care Facility Users! 

As the year draws to a close, we want to thank you for your continued dedication to 
surveillance, prevention, and control of healthcare-associated infections. 

In the next week, NHSN plans to post the 2017 NHSN Long-term Care Facility (LTCF) 
protocols and related documents (e.g., forms) to the NHSN website. This will require us to 
remove the 2016 NHSN LTCF protocols and related documents from the website.  If you will 
need continued access to the 2016 LTCF protocols, forms, table of instructions, and other 
related documents please take this opportunity to save a copy or print a copy for your 
use. Please do so before Tuesday December 20, 2016. 

Happy Holidays from the NHSN Team! 

 

 

 


